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MASS TIME 
SUNDAY AT 12:00 NOON 

 

Beginning in January 2020 the Communion service/Adoration will 
be held ONLY on the second Tuesday of each month from  

11:00-12:00  

The St. Kateri Faith Study Group meets at the Church every 
Thursday, at 7:00 PM, to discuss the upcoming Sunday readings. 

All are welcome so please join us. 
 

CCD classes will  be the 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month 
 

First Reconciliation, First Communion and Confirmation are 
postponed to a later date. 

 
You may reach Fr. George at St. John’s rectory- 

Phone # 814-355-3134 or saintjohnsoff@gmail.com  
 Fr. George alternate email georgeivan@comcast.net  
Please note:  Fr. George will be Comcast email for group messaging.  
It may appear as “ST IVAN” 
 
 

ni 

 

 
The Latin Mass is celebrated  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Liturgical Ministers Schedule will be held off until September! 
 
We will simply find volunteers at each Mass 
 
Eucharistic Ministers  -  
 
 Lectors –  
 
Mass Intentions 
June 28 -  Soul of Ashley Legett by Lynn Ellen Dixon 
July   5 -   People of the Parish 
July  12 -  Souls of Donato and Christine Roman by Carol Confer                     

 
        
 ***Announcements to be added to the bulletin should be emailed to 
carolconfer@comcast.net.  Please have what you want included in the 
bulletin emailed by MONDAY at 4:00 pm. When I receive a request 
for the bulletin, you should receive a reply to verify my receipt of the 
info.    

*** The Kateri Circle meets in the church on the fourth Thursday of the 
month at 1 p.m. We read prayer intentions (from the book next to infant 
of Prague statue) and recite the Rosary.    
Kateri Circle meetings have been suspended until further notice due to 
the Coronavisus. 
 

2020 MASS INTENTIONS 
C***To schedule a mass intention for a family member or friend, 
living or deceased, in 2020 please contact Carol Confer.      
carolconfer@comcast.net or stop in the office. 
 
 
Mission Statement  
The church family of St. Kateri Tekakwitha is bound together by our 
belief in Jesus Christ. As the Lily of the Mohawks loved the Lord, we 
too strive to live the spiritual values and teaching of Christ through 
worship, education, and service to others. We seek to know and love the 
Holy Trinity and by our actions be united with the mystical body of 
Christ.  
 
 



 
Offertory Catch-up!   Thank you for your generous support while 
we were closed due to the pandemic! 
 
The following deposits of offertory collections were recorded from mid-
March until June 2020: 
 
 3/2/20 $2,411  3/9/20 $1,816 
 3/16/20 $784  3/23/20 $3,170 
 4/9/20 $1,600  4/21/20 $2,215 
 4/27/20 $1,187  5/7/20 $1,320 
 5/27/20 $390  6/6/20 $2,251 
 6/11/20 $368 
 

Offering    June 15, 2020 
  Cash : -      $  90       
  Checks       $  2119 
      Total:         $2209 

Thank you and God Bless 
 
 

Bellefonte K of C update: 
 
At our June Council Meeting, the council elected their Officer Team for 
2020-2021.  Congrats to all.  A Huge Thank You goes to our past and 
present officers for their service, our council wouldn't operate without 
you!  The new officers elected: Grand Knight - Mike Levandoski, 
Deputy Grand Knight - Terry Neidigh, Chancellor - Ralph Womeldorf, 
Financial Secretary - Joe Schoch, Treasurer - Anthony Campiere, 
Recorder - Matthew Coll, Trustee 3 Year - Sam Brezler, Trustee 2 Year 
- John Coll, Trustee 1 Year - Ed Burke, Warden - Dave Mulfinger, 
Outside Guard - Don Koshko, Inside Guard - Joe Springman, Advocate 
- Barry Pearce, and Chaplin - Father George Jakopac.   
 
As the school year came to a close we were proud to recognize a 
graduating senior at Penns Valley, Bellefonte, Bald Eagle, and for the 
first time, St. Joseph's Catholic Academy.  This year because of the 
blessings our Lord gave us, we were able to increase the award to $200.  
Award winners are selected based on living their life within the four 
principals of the Knights of Columbus: Charity, Unity, Fraternity, and 
Patriotism.  Join us in congratulating Erin Niewinski - Penns Valley, 
Sarah Tobin - Bellefonte, Samantha Arens-Ennis - Bald Eagle, and 
Thomas McElhinny - St. Joseph's.  We would like to congratulate all 
our graduating seniors and wish them the best with their future 
endeavors. 

 

 
 

 

 
Confirmation-  July 2, 2020 

The following  St. Kateri 11th graders will be confirmed at St. 
John’s: 
   Emma Will 
   Patrick Johnson 
   Jonathan Houser 
   Lucas Racette 
 

             Hospitality Schedule    
No Hospitality June – July – August 

 
Please pray for the sick:, Harry Henry,  Mary McTish, Rosemary 
Maher Ms. King, Andrew Peffer, Angie Deardorff,. 
 
 

Mission Statement 
The church family of St. Kateri Tekakwitha is bound together by our 
belief in Jesus Christ. As the Lily of the Mohawks loved the Lord, 
we too strive to live the spiritual values and teaching of Christ 
through worship, education, and service to others. We seek to know 
and love the Holy Trinity and by our actions be united with the 
mystical body of Christ.  
 
     "Altar flowers this week are in loving memory of Vincy 
Christensen (1920-2020), mother of Mary Conklin" 
 
 
KINDERGARTEN and PRE-K REGISTRATION FOR 2020-
2021 
Registration forms can be found online at www.saintjohnsch.net. 
Children must be five years old before September 1, 2020, to be 
eligible for Kindergarten. We will need copies of birth certificate, 
baptismal certificate and immunization records, as well as a $100 
non-refundable fee to register. Since school buildings are currently 
closed, please email sjadmin@saintjohnsch.net .. 
 
Please welcome our newest Seminarian, Justin Treon.  Justin will assist 
at our parish until the first week of August. 
 


